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Ref: SPPU/SET/$@

To
Dr.Ishwar Mohurle
Gadchiroli.

Savitribai Phule Pune University
(Formerly University of Pune)

SET Office,
Ganeshkind, Pune-41 I 007.
PhoneNo :020-25692527,

020-25601289 / 90
Fax No. :020- 25699250
Website : setco@unipune.ac.in

Datez 15102/2016

Sub:- Conduct ofSET Examination on 291h May.2016.
Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform you that the advertisement for next SET examination is displayed on the
University website, http://setexam.unipune.ac.in The examination is scheduled to be held on
29tn May,2016. The detailed schedule is as under :

Commencement of Online Form Submission 15" February,2016

Last date for Applying Online & generation of filled Bank Challan for Fet Il"March,2016

Last date for submission ofFee through online generated Bank Challan,

at any branch ofHDFC Bank or Bank of Maharashtra or by

Debit/Credit Card .

l5tn March,20l6

As per the notification of CBSE for UGC-NET held on 28e June, 2015, it has been
decided that the candidates desirous to appear for SET should fill up the online application
form and submit it online only. Printout of online Application form should be reiained by
the candidate and should not be sent to any co-ordinating centre or to sET Department,
Savitribai Phule Pune Universit;r, Pune.

By considering the number of students registered at your center for previous SET
examination (6"' September,20l5), you are requested to fix up the affiliated colleges only.
Please note that from this examination, the sET examination will be conducted in colleges
onlv.

After the last date for online submission is over, we will be able to know centre-wise and
subject-wise number of students registered for SET. Further, we will be able to know the exact
number of students who deposited the fees required.Thereafter, the centre-wise and subject-wise
number of students will be communicated to all the co-ordinating centers. A meeting of
contact Persons will also be organized in the first week of April, 2016 ifrequired. That time the
contact persons can come with list ofcolleges fixed for conduct of SET examination.

All contact persons are requested to go through the detailed advertisement published on
university website. For any clarification, please feel free to contact SET Office on
Ph. No.25692527 , 020-25601289/90 & Email id - setco@unipune.ac.in

1 Thanking you.


